
News
Zoom Link for 3/4! -Building Bridges on 3/3 and 3/4 (Class of 2025)
Posted 3/4/21

​ZOOM Link for 3/4!  Click here!

 

Dear Class of 2025 Families,

 

We are pleased to announce that our Building Bridges event has been rescheduled. We look forward to welcoming you to SR
and 3/4 (virtual event). 

 

Please see the revised letter with our new dates. If you haven't signed up for a timeslot on SignUpGenius yet, it's not too late
up. 

 

Additionally, in preparation for your upcoming course selection, check out our electives website! 

 

Thank you, 

Krystin Alcaraz

Office Manager

Attachments:
Building Bridges 2021 Letter - updated 3...

https://srvusd-net.zoom.us/j/86941126785
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e49abad2ca64-class2
https://sites.google.com/srvusd.net/srvhselectives2021/home
https://srvhs.schoolloop.com/file/1614594461329/1552638624101/4144491546318093263.pdf

